
                          

                             Parish of The Sacred Heart Tisbury & All Saints’ Wardour                

                                                Pastoral area: St Edith of Wilton 

                             Parish Office, Trellis House, Station Road, Tisbury SP3 6JR   
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                                    01747 870228   tisburyparish@cliftondiocese.com 

                                              Parish Priest: Father Anthony Paris  

       Resident Priest: Father Jonathan Creer   Jonathan.creer@cliftondiocese.com  

                                                                                    Office phone or 07724 896579  

                               NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                       

 

Brother Eddie then presented Sue 
                                                                               and Johnnie with a long service  
                                                                                   medal for their work for Missio 
 

  SACRED HEART BELL APPEAL: Thank you to those who have                                     

already donated this week- now risen to £4216. TARGET: £8000. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 Mass at Our Lady of Pity, DINTON: August 6th 6pm 

                                 Feast of the Transfiguration. Thank you to Aileen and John for all 

                                 your help. The Chapel was full and included those who remember 

                                 Little Clarendon from their childhood. Lovely to be there again. 

 

                                HELP NEEDED! On Sunday 8th September at 2.30 p.m. 
                                we would like to have a work party of parishioners  
                                helping to tidy up Trellis House Parish garden. Please 
                                sign up and bring your own gardening gloves, shears 
                                and so on. Speak to Father Jonathan.  Thank you. 
 
Memorial of St Bernard 20th August: there will be Mass at 10 a.m. at Sacred Heart 
 

PRAYERS: We pray for Anthony Creer, Simon Kenney, Pat Elwood, 

Marlis Gardner, Jo Richards, Frances Ormerod, Gilly Hooper. For all 

those parishioners and families who are unwell, having treatment, 

and those who care for the sick. For residents and staff at Albany 

House, The Hays, Clouds House. For the people of Ukraine. 

     

 

about:blank
mailto:Jonathan.creer@cliftondiocese.com


 

 11 SUNDAY     NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (Psalter 3) 

           9.00 a.m.   Sacred Heart: Parish Mass   

                           (Mass Intention: Past benefactors of the Parish) 

          10.30 a.m.  All Saints’ Wardour:  Sung Mass 

            (Mass Intention: people of the Parish) 

     Diocesan Prayer League: St Augustine of Canterbury, Downend;  

                       Our Lady of Lourdes, Kingswood; St Lawrence, Chipping Sodbury with St Paul, Yate                             

 12 MONDAY       Weekday in Ordinary Time 

           8.45 a.m.        Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer followed by Rosary for Ukraine 

 13     TUESDAY   Weekday in Ordinary Time  
                  NO MASS TODAY 
 14    WEDNESDAY   Memorial of St Maximilian Kolbe, Priest, Martyr 
           8.45 a.m.         Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer 
        
 15   THURSDAY     SOLEMNITY OF THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 
                     HOLYDAY OF OBLIGATION 
           10  a.m.     Mass at Wardour (Mass Intention: private intention) 
           6.00 p.m.       Sacred Heart: Mass    Adoration from 5 p.m. 
             Evening Prayer 5.40 p.m.  (Mass Intention: Magdalen and Makoto) 
  16    FRIDAY         Weekday in Ordinary Time 
           8.45 a.m.        Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer 
 17   SATURDAY   Weekday in Ordinary Time 
                         CONFESSIONS 10 a.m. Sacred Heart 
 
Offertory - Contactless Payment Devices: Newer, faster Digital Collection Plates are 
now in operation at Sacred Heart Church and Wardour Chapel. This means that Gift 
Aid donors have to set up the Gift Aid again for each card used. I apologise for the 
inconvenience, but the increased speed and lower bank charges make it worthwhile. 
There is a payment option on the Parish web page within Salisbury Catholics website, 
which is now working. Thank you to Tony Peters-Ennis for sorting it out.  Robert 
 
 

 Wiltshire Historic Churches Trust 
Saturday 14th September: Ride and Stride 2024 This will be the 40th  

Anniversary of Wiltshire’s Ride and Stride annual fundraising event.  

To get involved with the Ride & Stride, download a sponsorship form and notes for 

participants, contact your local Parish Organiser (Alan MacDermot and Catherine V), or 

contact Keith Rayward – whct.rs@btinternet.com  

Please may we have volunteers to help as stewards at our two churches. It is really a 

question of sitting at the church and signing in/guiding riders. 10 to 4pm.  

List in the porch. 

 

 

Parish Office, Trellis House, Station Road, Tisbury SP3 6JR  Office open Monday, Thursday, Friday 10 to 12 Noon                              

mailto:whct.rs@btinternet.com

